
PANORAMIC FORTNIGHTLY NEWSLETTER - ISSUE No. 1, 10 OCT 2022

Congratulations to Hubs

We are thrilled to begin our first newsletter with the news that
PANORAMIC has been awarded Study of the Year in the Thames Valley
Health Research Awards this month. This amazing award is in
recognition of the ground-breaking work carried out by all 67 hubs and
everyone on the PANORAMIC team.

Re-join the PANORAMIC Trial

Recent amendments mean that not just doctors, but
also prescribing pharmacists and nurse prescribers
can now screen for eligibility and consent
participants to the trial. If your hub is interested in
taking part again, and would like further information,
please get in touch with the site set-up team. We
look forward to hearing from you.

Updates and Upcoming Events
• All hubs on the Paxlovid arm now have access to a free supply of LFD kits to assist with recruiting potential

participants. If you need help to order these, please get in touch.
• Further to recent changes to the SAE section of the CRF, please follow the new working instructions that have been

disseminated to hubs.
• The team have been sending out GP letters to hubs for participant follow-up information. Both primary and long-term

data are incredibly valuable to the trial, so please help us by completing and returning those letters.
• PANORAMIC has provided SA06 to the Sponsor for review and approval. The proposed amendment includes measures

to clarify procedures in respect of safety reporting, consenting and IMP returns.

Virology Sub-study

Please invite potential participants to consider taking part in the Virology
Sub-study, which is an aspect of the PANORAMIC trial. The Virology Sub-
study, which reopened in September for the Paxlovid arm consists of a
subset of participants from both the intervention and comparator arms of
the PANORAMIC trial and seeks to determine the differences in viral load
decay between those treated with or without antiviral medication.

New Hubs

We’re really pleased to welcome NWN
Tyneside and Clarence Medical Centre to
PANORAMIC following their recent
greenlighting to Paxlovid, and we are
looking forward to completing the setting-
up of hubs in Scotland and Northern
Ireland in the coming week.

“Covid Medicines Delivery Units – PANORAMIC needs you!”

Approximately 20% of patients referred to CMDUs for anti-viral 
treatment are ineligible for Paxlovid under CMDU criteria, but 
those patients may be eligible to take part in PANORAMIC.   
CMDUs would be ideally placed to act as hubs or to refer 
participants to the study. Please get in touch and let us help 
you help us! More information for CMDUs can be found here: 
www.panoramictrial.org/for-healthcare-professionals/panoramic-
cmdu-resources
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PANORAMIC has recruited 

26,381 
participants!

Top Recruiters 
in September

Our Big Thanks to 
Symphony 

Healthcare, Dorking 
Healthcare, and 
Newton Place 

Surgery


